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September 17, 2019 

Notice #:  CCBFTR01697 
Audience:  Reseller 
Subject:  FCC Tariff Rate Increase for Access Recovery Charge (ARC), 

Federal Subscriber Line Charge (SLC), and  
Presubscribed Interexchange Carrier Charges (PICC) 

Date Effective:  10/01/2019 
  

Frontier Communications is providing notification that effective with the October 2019 bill, 
increases have been implemented to the following:  

• Federal Subscriber Line Charge (SLC) for Primary and Non-Primary Residential Access 

Lines, Business Single and Multi-Line, ISDN BRI, ISDN PRI, and Centrex 

• FCC-authorized Access Recovery Charge (ARC) for Multi-Line Centrex 

• Presubscribed Interexchange Carrier Charge (PICC) for Business Multi-Line, Centrex, 

and ISDN PRI   

Increases vary by state, tariff and service.  For detailed list of the increases, please refer to 
the FCC SLC-ARC-PICC Rate Increase October 2019 spreadsheet. 

 

If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please contact your 
Frontier Account Manager. 

© 2019 Frontier Corporation – All rights reserved 

This e-mail is the property of Frontier Communications Corporation and/or its relevant affiliates and may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any 
review, use, distribution or disclosure by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to receive for the recipient), please delete all copies of the message. To be added or 
removed from the distribution list, please select the action and provide your contact information to Frontier at https://wholesale.frontier.com/wholesale/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-notifications.  

 

Carrier Customer Bulletin 

https://wholesale.frontier.com/docs/default-source/wholesaledocs/ccbftr01697_slc-arc-picc_rateincrease_eff100119.xlsx
https://wholesale.frontier.com/wholesale/notifications-and-news/subscribe-to-notifications

